
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10th February 2022 

I am writing to inform you of the result of our recent election for Parent Governor at Maltby 

Lilly Hall Academy. I can confirm that Hayley Perry and Cliff Meese was successfully elected 

to the role of Parent Governor.  

  

We would like to thank those candidates who put their name forward and took the time to 

complete the expression of interest statements. In addition, we would like to thank 

parents/carers for voting in the election.  

  

Maltby Learning Trust also has vacancies within our other academies. If you or someone you 

know may be interested and want to know more about the role of a Governor, further 

information is available on the website at www.maltbylearningtrust.com/interested-in-

becoming-a-governor.   

  

If you have any questions about Governance or require any further information, please 

contact Emma Black, Clerk to Governors on 01709 288098 or 

email eblack@maltbylearningtrust.com.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Emma Black 

Clerk to the Local Governance Committee  
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